Notes from Meeting of

Matriculation Advisory Committee

March 12, 2007

Attendees:

	Dan Sanidad, Coordinator
	Elise Johnson, Counseling

	Melissa de los Reyes, Admissions
	Alicia Martinez, Counseling

	Bianka Guardino, Counseling
	John Nakahama, Math 

	Ray Charland, Counseling
	Susan Ziesler, English

	John Spencer, Assessment
	Dianne McKay, Reading

	Daniel Peck, Reearch
	Myo Myint, ESL

	Danny Nguyen, Community Ed
	


Component Revision - Approvals:

Final revisions to Component #4, Counseling and Advising, and Component #8, Pre- Co-Requisite and Advisories were approved.  There was further review and discussion on Component # 5, Student Follow-up, and additional changes will be made and presented for approval on April 9.   

Component Revision - Review:

Component #6, Coordination and Training, copies were handed out for review on April 9 meeting.   

Non-Credit Matriculation Plan and Activities.  

Danny Nguyen presented a Non-Credit Matriculation Plan for non-credit classes offered in the “Parenting” category.  These classes are offered through Mission’s Community and Continuing Education.  The plan includes Goals/Objectives and Activities to address each matriculation component.  It was noted that these goals can be folded into the Credit Matriculation Plan; matriculation services are available to students in designated non-credit courses.  

Non-Credit Matriculation Allocation for 06-07 is $23,588.  Danny has also put together the budget to support this plan.  

Component Updates:

Followup/Early Alert.  Elise Johnson reported that there was an additional 20% participation of faculty and students in this process. Instructors submitted names of students who were exhibiting difficulty in their classes the week of February 26 through March 4.  Letters were sent to students whose names were submitted advising them to see their instructor.  They were advised to see a counselor and a list of additional support services were provided. This year, as an additional intervention, counselors will call each student reported, inviting them, when appropriate, to attend a “Student Success Seminar”.  Some instructors feel that at 4 weeks into the semester it is too early to report students having difficulties.  

It was noted that the SARS-Call feature that was automatically calling students to remind them of their counseling appointments has not been working.  Students are forgetting their appointments. 

Next Meeting.  There will be no meeting on March 26 due to Spring Break; next meeting April 9.

Notes by Debbie Domenici

